
Campus News: September

2017

WINTER CLOTHING:  Please remember to send dry shoes with your child on days when boots are necessary.  This will help 
to keep your child’s feet comfortable and our classroom clean and safe.

FEBRUARY FAMILY FUN NIGHT:  Please join us on Thursday, February 9 from 6:30-7:30 for a winter family fun night.  The 
whole family is invited to join the Kiddie Campus Sta�  for a craft,  stories and a song or two.  We would love for you all to 
join us.

FIELD TRIPS:  Senior Kiddie Campus will be going to Mariano’s in early February for a tour of the grocery store. Permission 
slips are due back by January 31.  Information regarding Junior Kiddie Campus Field Trips will be available soon.  

ROSE PEST SOLUTIONS:  Rose Pest Solutions will be here on Friday, February 17, 2017 to spray for insects.  Transport 
Mikron will be used at the main entrance, mechanical rooms and public washrooms.  Advion Ant Gel will be used in the 
classrooms, if warranted.  Catchmaster Glueboards will be used in the boiler room and in closets/cabinets where there is no 
access by children.

REGISTRATION FOR 2017-2018:  The random draw for the Kiddie Campus 2017-2018 school year is February 7.  All regis-
tration forms, nonrefundable deposits, and original birth certificates must be received by noon on February 7 to be included 
in the random draw. If your child is in preschool this year, you do not need to present another birth certificate. Registrations 
received after noon on February 7 will be placed in classes on a first come first served basis.  Registration forms are available 
at the front desk or on the table at the east end of the tot wing outside of Room #1.  If you have any questions, please see 
Nanette Anderson, Preschool Coordinator.  

FYI:  Did you know that block construction is an important part of the preschool learning environment?  When children 
build with blocks they learn about measurement, spatial relationships, gravity, stability, balance, creativity and cooperative 
skills.  You  can extend learning by adding paper and markers to encourage children to make signs for their structures.

FIRE LANE:  Just a reminder, the circle drive is a designated fire lane.  Please park your car in a legal parking space when 
bringing your child to class.
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